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KERALAPPIRAVI DAY 

 

 

Dear Parent, 

We are excited to inform you that our school will be celebrating Keralappiravi Day on 1st November to 

honor the formation of the state of Kerala. This day holds great cultural significance as we pay tribute to 

our rich heritage, art, and language.  

The department of Malayalam is hosting a cultural feast manifesting Kerala’s legacy and aiming to 

inspire our children to embrace their heritage with pride. 

We believe that the occasion will instill a sense of pride and belonging among our students and depict 

Kerala’s diverse traditions. 

 

 

 

Warm regards, 

Thanking you, 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Dr. S. J. JACOB 
(PRINCIPAL) 

 

https://www.facebook.com/alameerenglishschool/ https://instagram.com/alameerenglishschool/ https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCry3yL5bxIALyhSajfmrA3g   
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